
 

 

 
 
 
 
          Wednesday 27th January 2021 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
 
Free School Meal Vouchers 
 
As your child in receipt of benefit-related free school meals and we are currently providing online 
home learning at Cypress, you are entitled to receive £15 per week, per child, in vouchers. The next 
payment you will receive will be worth three weeks (£45). We have also received extra subsidy from 
the government and can now top up your three previous week’s payment by £3 per week (unless 
you have only recently become entitled). As a result, you will receive a £54.00 voucher from Wonde. 
This will cover free school meals until the week of Monday 22nd February (after half term).  
 
Please note that this is for benefit-related free school meals not Universal Infant Free School Meals. 
 
At Cypress, we will be issuing these vouchers by email using a system called Wonde. The vouchers 
will be sent to the email address we hold for you and you will be able to redeem the vouchers in 
one of 8 supermarkets either online or in store. You can either print off the voucher or it can be 
scanned from your phone.   Please keep an eye out for the email over the next few days and 
remember to check your junk mail boxes.  
 

If you need help accessing your voucher, please use this link to read a helpful parent’s guide to 
using Wonde vouchers. https://help.schoolvouchers.com/hc/en-
gb/articles/360015110178-How-to-access-your-voucher-step-by-step-instructions- 
 
If you have any other questions about these vouchers, please contact the school office. 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs N. Carpenter 
Head of School (Upper) 
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